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Friends of the Archbishop Hutton’s PTA Chair’s report 2022!

Well finally 2021/2022 allowed us to have our events back on in school
to bring us all back together and even raise a little money!

Our first event was our fabulously magical Christmas Fair and even
Father Christmas himself was available to join us. He heard how helpful
the Archbishop Hutton’s elves were and he had to come along! The
Friends had many extra hands helping them this year and the whole
event ran smoothly with some magnificent face painting, extraordinary
cookie decorating and excellent prize winning! This event raised lots of

laughs and £741

Next, was our Annual Easter Bingo! This event was well attended, tense
at times and loads of fun. Of course the fact that there was tonnes of
chocolate to be won and eaten helped. We raised £400 at this event.

Next, our summer social and what a fabulous evening this was also.
Parents, children, families and teaching staff all came together to
bounce, play games and win tins of beans on the tombola. Burgers and
hot dogs were devoured a plenty and the weather was perfect.
Everyone had a blast! This event raised £520.

We have managed to purchase the school another Interactive board for
the Learning lab with our profits. Also, we have bought some learning
toys for Class 1 and books for the whole school. We have subsidised the
Christmas Panto trip and paid for the Coach.



Thank you to everyone on the committee, the children who attend and
the families who help bring tombolo and raffle prizes and attend these
events. Without all of you we would not be able to help school with all
these wonderful things to enhance our children’s learning. Our school
vision is ‘a tree is known by its fruit’ and everyone’s hard work is shown
in our success.

The next meeting of the Friends will be to discuss the Christmas Fair on
Friday afternoon the 2" December. The meeting date is yet to be
decided. Everyone is welcome.

Thank you all for your support
Mrs Della Langman
Chair of the Friends of Archbishop Hutton’s PTA



